
NOTICE 
 
 

VILLAGE OF GURNEE JOINT MEETING  
 
 

VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
PLAN COMMISSION 

 
 

The Gurnee Village Board of Trustees and the Gurnee Plan Commission will conduct a joint 

workshop session in the Gurnee Village Hall, 325 N. O’Plaine Road, Gurnee, Illinois on 

Wednesday, July 31, 1996, at 7:30 P.M.  The purpose of the workshop is to discuss updating the 

Village’s Comprehensive Land Use Plan with the Village’s Planning Consultant. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 Tracy Einspanjer, Secretary 
 Plan Commission 


